Newsletter

Dear Parents / Carers,

Another busy week for Riverside with festive activities in full swing. A huge thank you
to FORPS for organising our Christmas Fair last Friday. It was a great success and the
items the children made for the stalls sold out in record time. Thank you to everyone
for supporting our school and coming to this event—we hope you enjoyed it too.

This week, our Year 1 and 2 classes performed their Winter Pantomime for parents and
carers. They took us on a journey through traditional tales, spoke and acted with
confidence and sang enthusiastically. A big thank you to all the staff for their hard work
putting it altogether. Next week, we are looking forward to watching our Reception
classes performing their first nativity play.

Yesterday, we had our Christmas Jumper day and enjoyed our school Christmas dinner
in the school hall. The staff served the children’s food and festive music played, which
did include everyone joining in to sing songs!

On Monday, our Year 6 children sang in Rochester Cathedral. They were praised for
their fantastic behaviour and ‘Riverside Attitude’ whilst on the trip - well done Owls. In

their words ‘we had a great day!

Next week we have another busy week in school with trips and plays so please keep an
eye on upcoming events.

We hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Robson
Headteacher

Term 2 23-24

Week 5
Friday 8th December

Attendance

The classes with
the best

attendance this
week are:

Foxes (Y4)

Kestrels (Y5)
Hawks (Y5)

WELL DONE!

Jeweller
e PROUD MOMENT...

A reminder that children

should not wear jewellery We are focusing on our writing in school this year. This

to school apart from week | have had many children come to show me their

small stud earrings. These writing and tell me about the progress they are

must be removed for PE. making. They compared writing from this week to the

Thank you start of the year and were pleased to see how much

they have improved.

Keep writing Riverside!

E-mail: riverside-office@rmet.org

01634 338700

Upcoming Events
11/12 Reindeer visiting

13/12 Year 2 trip to the Guildhall
Museum in Rochester

13/12 Reception Nativity at 2:15pm

14/12 Year 5 Riverside Rangers trip to
local care home to sing

15/12 FS Nursery Christmas songs at
10:30am

15/12 Reception classes ‘Stay and Read’
with parents at 2:45pm
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